
July 31, 2017 

 

Dear: 

 

Thank you for your interest in the General Counsel position of the Assassination Records Review 

Board. 

 

Although we were impresssed with your background, we have decided to offer the position to another 

applicant. 

 

We wish you luck in your endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 


